
 
Dear Year 10 

Sadly, you have been unable to take part in the Work Experience which was 

planned for July. 

Please have a go at this on-line package in an attempt to familiarise yourself 

with the world of work. 

This will not replace first-hand experience, but under the circumstances, it offers 

some insight and information. 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/subjects-by-year/year-10/ 
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